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Official Declaration on the Rise of Silicone Materials 

 

 

To Whom It May Concerned, 

 

At Ledlink, we value you as our customer and continuously strive to provide you with 

consistent product quality and reliable supply as well as notifications and updates. 

 

Due to the cost of silicone material is extremely raising recently and it has already been 

exceeded our bearability. Therefore, we are forced to raise prices for silicone gaskets.  

This price increase enables Ledlink to continuously provide you with a reliable supply 

of a wide range of innovative and high-quality products across our focus markets. 

 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to let us know. We value your business and 

appreciate your partnership. 

 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Alex Lee 

Sales Director 

Alex_lee@ledlink-optics.com 
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